From: Hill, Kathleen 
Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2016 3:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: follow up email for LA trip April 11-13

Steve-

As requested, this is a follow-up email summarizing my travel to Los Angeles from April 11-13 2016. In LA I attended meetings are with several representatives from the mayor's offices of Los Angeles and New York, as well as several staff members of the Crime Labs in Chicago and New York, to discuss our shared policy interests and objectives including reducing violent crime and shootings, addressing domestic violence, and Early Intervention Systems for police officers. My travel expenses, as well as those of the other attendees, were paid for by the University of Chicago Crime Lab. I was not compensated in any way for my participation.  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks,
Katie Hill
Senior Policy Advisor
Chicago Mayor’s Office
